
Computing 

Hi, I’m Mr Wadsworth, Head of Computing at Holy Family. I’d like to take this opportunity to give you an 

idea of what to expect from Computing in Year 7.   

There are 3 computing suites at Holy Family, two upstairs and 1 downstairs in the technology block. You 

will start in September by familiarising yourself with the school network. This includes making files and 

folders as well as setting up your school email account.  

The first topic we look at is the importance of Internet safety. I know you will have worked on this at your 

primary school so I am expecting a good amount of knowledge.  

We then move onto computer programming using Scratch before we get creative by designing an Album 

Cover using image editing software.  

There will also be a chance to show off all of your computing skills when you take part in the Year 7 

Computing Project. The project will involve you using many pieces of software to design an innovative new 

product…all will be revealed in September! 

I look forward to see your computing skills in September. Until then…take care! 

 

 


